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- ULSU Club Rush Tabling (2 Hours) 
- ULSU General Assembly (3 Hours) 
- ORS Council Meetings (6 Hours) 
- Dining Plan Advisory Committee (1 Hour) 
- Education Faculty Council 
 
 
 
ULSU Club Rush Tabling  
During Club Rush week I spent some time tabling for the SU to speak to students, faculty, and 
visitors to the university to bring awareness to ULSU events and initiatives. We also collected 
signatures for a letter concerning tuition to Marlin Schmidt, the minister of Postsecondary 
Education. 
 
ULSU General Assembly 
On Wednesday, September 26, I attended the General Assembly meeting for September. 
We voted in the new First Year, Health Sciences, and Fine Arts representatives, heard 
presentations from various groups, voted on QIP funding proposals from the same groups, as 
well as some proposals for the Zoo. For a more in depth summary see the meeting minutes at 
http://ulsu.ca/general-assembly-minutes.  
  
ORS Council Meetings 
The Organization of Residence Students has a weekly meeting with all of its officers, where I 
sit as chair. We hear and vote on various proposals from the officers for several initiatives 
and events within residence.  
 
Dining Plan Advisory Committee 
Many ORS members, myself included, sit in a monthly meeting with some of the managers 
and supervisors from Chartwells. We serve as representatives of those living in residence, and 
bring feedback to Chartwells in order to improve the dining plan program. 

September, 2018 Report 
Contribution Hours: 12 

Jonathan Diaz 
Residence Representative 
j.diaz@uleth.ca 
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Education Faculty Council 
For this month’s Education Faculty Council, I was unfortunately in class and was 
unable to attend. If you have any questions in regards to this meeting please contact 
VP academic, Imogen Pohl.  


